Dear Core Mathematics students:
Wednesday, October 21, 2008 is the last day of your 2-credit hour Core Mathematics II course.  Because you have completed this course successfully, you will continue the sequence with Core Mathematics III which begins Thursday, October 22, 2009.  You will most likely stay in your current classroom. But it is possible that your room and instructor will have changed.

In order to confirm your registration for the next 2-credit course, it is important for you to access your Flashline account so that you can view your Fall Semester Schedule.  
Log on to your Flashline account.  
Click on: Student Tools Tab 
Then go to Registration Tools (far left)
Click on:  Print Student Schedule

Select Fall 09 term.  
Are you registered for Fundamental Mathematics III with meeting dates of 10/22/09 – 12/13/09?  Did you check closely to confirm the room number and building?

To check your current grade go to My Courses and click on Vista Single Sign On.  Click your appropriate course.  Click on My Grades to see you final letter grade.  
Later, on Thursday Oct 21 click the Student Tools Tab to see your official course grade by going to Student Grades (middle) then select the Final link.  Grades will be submitted by Wednesday October 21 2009.  
If you have questions or concerns about your next course or about your schedule, feel free to e-mail your instructor at kellerma@math.kent.edu.  I will respond as soon as possible.  If you have other questions see your advisor immediately. 
